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 Esq, 262.

Ottawa, June 26, 1914.

Sir,-

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your

letter of the 15th instant respecting the condition of

the oldaundation of the burned Council House at Chapel

Island, and in reply to say that the information there

in has been noted. You, however, have not made any

 sauggestions as to the best available sit for the new

 building which the Department informed you,by letter of

April 13th last, was necessary before any action could

be taken or plans prepared.

With reference to the information required

you will please refer to Department's letter above refer¬

ed to, and in your reply give fully the information ne-

cessary, that the work may be proceeded with.

Your obedient servant,

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

A. J. Boyd, Esq.,

Adian Supt.,

River Bourgeois, N. S.

Votre très bien de l'année.
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